Chris McConn

In your Plan, you have a list of collection site partners. Please add Wadena County and Todd
County to that list. Wadena and Todd currently participate with Otter Tail County in a three-county
film plastic collection program. You can include me as the point of contact for Todd and Wadena. I
am their solid waste director (as well as Otter Tail's). I assume Brooks Andersen is the point of
contact for Otter Tail County. He runs the film plastic program. Feel free to reach me at
218-770-2810 if you have any questions.



